Grace Meyer

As someone who has worked picking up litter on the side of the highways, I see quite a lot of
construction debris and a whole boat load of motor vehicle debris. I think that the fines should be
higher for not securing your load and that these manufacturer taxes should be put in place to fund
the clean up of these products. I think a manufacturer tax is a good option because even though the
price will just be passed to the consumer, consumers would never vote for a tax increase on
themselves. Thank you for pushing this legislature to the foreground.



